
TURNING POINTE DANCE STUDIO 
22705-8TH AVENUE, HILLCREST ALBERTA CANADA 

MAILING: 22 NORTHLANDER RD W, LETHBRIDGE, AB T1J 5G6 
STUDIO: 403-562-7730   HOME: 403-328-2365   CELL: 403-330-7699 

EMAIL: tpdscnp5@gmail.com     WEBSITE: turningpointedance.ca  
FACEBOOK:Turning Pointe Dance Studio Crowsnest 

Important Dates 

Sept 18th- Classes Start 

Oct 2nd- Bring A Friend Day! 

Oct 9th- NO CLASSES due to  
     Thanksgiving 

Nov 27th - Registration for Winter 
       Session 

Dec 11th- LAST Day of Classes &  
      Parent Viewing Day 

Jan 8th- 1st Day of Winter Session 

PINCHER CREEK STUDIO 
FALL SESSION 
NEWSLETTER

We’re so excited for our 4 season of dance in Pincher Creek! 
This is a 12 week session that runs until Monday, December 
11th. Please note there are NO classes on October 9th due to 

Family Thanksgiving.

Miss Meagan is the Program Coordinator for the Pincher 
Creek Studio. If you have any questions, concerns or inquires 

please email her at meagan.morency@gmail.com. 

On Monday, December 11th the final day of classes for the 
fall session parents are welcome to come & observe classes. 
We ask that only 1-3 parents/grandparents come & watch as 

our studio space is not that large.

Schedule of Classes 
4:15- Tinytots A  
5:00- Tinytots B  

5:45- Kindercombo  
6:30- Primary/Grade 1 Ballet  

7:00- Jazz/Hip Hop Combo  
7:45- Try-All Combo 

8:30- DONE 

\

BRING A FRIEND DAY 

OCT 2ND! 

Students are welcome to 
bring a friend to try out there 

class FREE of charge on 
Monday, October 2nd!

mailto:meagan.morency@gmail.com
mailto:meagan.morency@gmail.com
http://turningpointedance.ca
http://turningpointedance.ca


DANCE ATTIRE 
Proper attire MUST be worn at all times. See our website for what is required for different classes. In order to run a 
disciplined dance class, students are expected to dress appropriately and respectfully each class. Please do not bring any 
jewellery to class. Hair MUST be tied off the face and neck for all classes and MUST be worn in a bun for all ballet classes. 
No one is to wear outdoor footwear in the studios. 

STUDENT DROP OFF & PICK UP 
All students must enter through the BACK door of the Lebel mansion. 
Please leave all outdoor shoes on this level as you enter the building. 

Students can proceed to wait for Miss Katrina on the 1st or 2nd level on the 
chairs provided.Coats/bags can be left on these chairs as well! 

All parents MUST come into the Lebel Mansion to pick up there students.  
Please have your students picked up within 10 minutes of classes 
finishing! 

WINTER SESSION INFORMATION 
Registration for the Winter Session will take place on November 27th, 
2017 from 4:00-8:00 p.m. at the Lebel Mansion. This year the winter 
session will be 8 weeks long commencing on Monday, January 8th and 
runs consecutively till Monday, March 5th. There will be NO classes on 
February 19th due to Family Day.  Session cost is TBA! 

SPRING SESSION INFORMATION
Registration for the Spring Session will take place on Monday, February 
26th from 4:00-8:00 p.m. at the Lebel Mansion. This session will 
commence on Monday, March 12th & run consecutively till Monday, May 
14th. This session is 9 weeks long.  There will be NO classes on April 2nd 
due to Easter & May 21st due to May Long. Session Cost is TBA! 

This session students will have the opportunity to be involved in our 
annual Year-End Show Performance at the University of Lethbridge. We will 
have class options for students who wish to partake in the show & a 
separate class for those who wish to not.  

Students who want be involved in the year-end show MUST be in the 
winter session as they will start learning there dances during this time 
frame.  Year-End Show will take place on Saturday, May 26th @ the 

University of Lethbridge.

STUDIO/
BUILDING RULES 
Please park at the front of the building  
or in the back parking lot. 

All dancers must enter through the  
back door of the Mansion. 

Once in the back door of the Lebel  
Mansion, place all shoes, coats, and 
belongings on the table/shelf  
provided. 
  
NO outdoor shoes are allowed in the  
dance studio! 

Proper dance attire must be worn at 
all times- no baggy clothing. 

Ballet students must have proper  
bun. 

No loose jewelry can be worn. 

Please remember that there are other  
individuals in the building working or  
getting a massage. Therefore please 
be quiet when entering and exiting 
the building or waiting for classes to  
begin or end.  

Washrooms are located on the main  
floor and 2nd floor of the building. 

Parent must pick up students within  
10 minutes of classes ending. Parents  
must come into the building to pick  
up there student. 

Parents are not permitted to stay for  
the duration of their child's class.  


